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February 3, 2022 

 

Kindergarten - 8th 

Grade Calendar:  

Feb. 3-11 

————————— 
 

Feb. 4 

Spirit Gear Day 

Chapel at 8:35 a.m. 

MS Late Night 

 

Feb. 8 

Girls’ Basketball HOME  

Game, 5th/6th Only 

Mandatory Parent Meeting    

at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Feb. 9 

Chapel at 8:35 a.m. 

 

Feb. 10 

Girls’ Basketball HOME  

Games, 4:15 and 5:15 p.m. 

 

 

——————————— 

Important Dates: 
 

 

February 15 

Board Meeting 

 

February 18 

Parent/Teacher           

Conferences - No School 

 

February 21 

Presidents Day - No School 

 

 

Trinity Christian School 
Academic Excellence    Christ Centered    Family Focused 

“But those who hope in the Lord will renew their strength. They will soar on wings like eagles; they will run 

and not grow weary, they will walk and not be faint.” Isaiah 40:31 (NIV) 

CONGRATS JANUARY STUDENTS OF THE MONTH  
Congratulations to Trinity’s January Students of the Month! These students were chosen by their 
grade-level teachers, specials teachers and administration for their notable excellence in         
academic performance, character, behavior, effort, social relationships and attendance.  

 Kindergarten - Aniyah D. 
 1st Grade - Evelyn W. 
 2nd Grade - Nevaeh W. 
 3rd Grade - Grayson S. 
 4th Grade - Cameron E. 
 5th Grade - Brooklyn S. 
 6th Grade - Darrius W. 
 7th Grade - Ruth R. 
 8th Grade - Austin V. 

TOMORROW: MIDDLE SCHOOL LATE NIGHT! 
 This year’s Late Night is Friday, Feb. 4, 3:15 p.m.–1:00 a.m. and will be filled with 

fun, food, and fellowship! We are excited for an impactful night that is safe and 

memorable for our students. We can’t wait for a fun night and are thankful for 

time to pour into our students. 

The Late Night will be filled with the following activities… 

       *Open Gym—basketball, 9-square, etc. 

*Photo Booth 

*A room full of inflatables 

*Talent Show 

        *Capture the Flag and Scavenger Hunts 

    *Praise and Worship Time/Teaching/Small Groups 

*Breakfast foods for dinner  

We hope to see all of our middle school students there! 

SPIRIT GEAR DAY TOMORROW!   SPIRIT GEAR DAY TOMORROW!    

REMINDER: MANDATORY PARENT  

MEETING, FEB. 8 

Mark your calendar for our upcoming mandatory parent meeting, 

Feb. 8, at 6:30 p.m. in the cafetorium. At least one parent must    

attend this meeting per your signed Parent Agreement. This will be 

an informative night of special announcements, updates and a time 

to come together as parents, along with special guests Joe and Tara 

Buchanan (see p.3). There is no child care for this evening, so please plan accordingly. 

Doors open at 6:30 p.m. and we’ll start at 6:45 p.m. We look forward to seeing you 

there! 

http://www.trinitychristian.info
https://www.facebook.com/TrinityChristianSchoolShorewood/
https://www.instagram.com/tcseagles1
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCdzPrH0c5LwaCXnrRg11cUQ
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STILL ACCEPTING SILENT AUCTION DONATIONS  
We are excited about our upcoming Benefit event and Silent Auction on Friday, March 18! Thank you so much TCS families 
and local business for your kindness and extreme generosity, as donations are steadily coming in for this year’s silent        
auction. The opportunity to donate is still ongoing, and we welcome you to participate. We are looking for fun, creative items 
and experiences, with a minimum value of $25 that represent your organization. Please contact Mrs. Toya Thomas at     
tthomas@trinitychristian.info, or at 815-577-9310, ext. 54, no later than February 18 for more information and to let us know if 
you plan on donating. Thank you!  

SAVE THE DATE FOR DATE NIGHT WITH DAD!  
Date Night with Dad, Let’s “Glow” out together! We hope you’ll join us Feb. 26, 5:30-8:30 p.m. More information to come. If 
you would like to be part of the planning team, please come to the PTM meeting Tuesday, Feb. 1, at 7 p.m. at TCS. We would 
love your help for this fun event. PLEASE VOLUNTEER! Contact PTM President, Mrs. Heather Frakes, at frakes.tcs@gmail.com  

STUDENT COUNCIL 
CANDY GRAM SALE 

 February 7-10  
  $0.50 cents each 

Time to send a sweet treat! Candy Grams will be sold to students before school, Feb. 7-10. They are also 
available for parents to purchase in the front office during the week. Each Candy Gram costs $0.50. All 
Candy Grams need to be turned in to Student Council by Thursday, Feb. 10. Student Council members 
will attach candy to each Candy Gram, and deliver them to the classrooms Monday, Feb. 14. We hope 
you participate in this fun way to spread love and encouragement around TCS! 

TRINITY TO SHARE CHURCH EVENTS ON WEBSITE 
Trinity Christian School wants to partner with area churches by sharing church community events on the TCS 

website. We also want TCS families to be informed of the many wonderful family events available in our area. 

Please reach out to your church and let them know TCS is happy to share their event by:  

 Placing flyers in Trinity’s foyer receptacle 

 Including an announcement on our website Community tab: https://www.trinitychristian.info/community/

communityevents.cfm. Trinity families will be reminded to check this link from time to time in the newsletter. 

Please contact Mrs. Deanne Bekermeier, dbekermeier@trinitychristian.info, if your church would like to           

announce an upcoming event. 

CHAPEL RESCHEDULED TO FRIDAY 
A little snow will not keep us from this week’s chapel. The chapel we missed during the snow day has been     
rescheduled for tomorrow, Feb. 4. The guest speaker is Mr. Dan Laib, who is an artist. Please feel free to drop 
in and enjoy an artistic message. 

mailto:tthomas@trinitychristian.info
mailto:frakes.tcs@gmail.com
https://www.trinitychristian.info/community/communityevents.cfm
https://www.trinitychristian.info/community/communityevents.cfm
mailto:dbekermeier@trinitychristian.info
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REENROLL NOW FOR 2022-2023 
Trinity families may now reenroll for the coming school year. Just log into your Family Portal in FACTS 
to get started. Once there, select Apply/Enroll from the left side. Then, for current students, select   
Enrollment/Reenrollment. If you are adding a new student, click Application.  

You can use this link to access Family Portal: https://logins2.renweb.com/logins/ParentsWeb-
Login.aspx. The District Code for our school is TRINC-IL. 

If you need any help, please contact Mrs. Ellen Rasmussen at 815-577-9310, ext. 61, or                  
erasmussen@trinitychristian.info. 

https://logins2.renweb.com/logins/ParentsWeb-Login.aspx
https://logins2.renweb.com/logins/ParentsWeb-Login.aspx
mailto:erasmussen@trinitychristian.info
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BENEFIT EVENT INVITATIONS 
Benefit event invitations were sent home with your youngest child earlier this week. Please be sure to check 
your child's backpack if you have not received it yet. Also, please send your R.S.V.P card back to school with your 
child by Friday, March 4. 

If you have any additional questions or concerns, feel free to contact Mrs. Toya Thomas at 815-577-9310,       
ext. 54, or tthomas@trinitychristian.info.  

mailto:tthomas@trinitychristian.info

